EE}( Epsom Girls Grammar School

Dear Lovely Community and Learning EGG Girls and Treasured Families,

Our Community and Learning EGGs have nearly completed an amazing year. We
cordially invite our EGG members and their families to an end of year celebration.

At this event, awards will be given out to recognise those girls who have made a
significant contribution to their committee or interest group throughout the year.
There will also be prizes for the best dressed group, as well as the group with
the highest attendance. Details of the event are;

When: Thursday 16" October, Term 4, week 1.
Where: Raye Freeman Arts Centre.
Time: 3.45 - 6pm.

The event will begin with the service awards for Community EGG students at
3.45pm, followed by a shared afternoon tea. The awards for the Learning EGG
members will then follow at 5pm.

Each committee will organise three platters of finger food, with each interest
group organising one platter per ten people attending. Drinks will be provided.

We are limited to 120 tickets each for Community and Learning. It will be a first
in, first served basis. Please complete the return slip below and bring this with
you to pick up tickets on Monday or Tuesday lunchtime week 1 in D18. The
tickets are free of charge, but names and numbers will be recorded. Your ticket
will be needed on arrival at the celebration.

We look forward to seeing you on this lovely occasion.

Yours sincerely,
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Lilla Robinson and Charlotte Gipps.
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Committee/Interest group

Number of Tickets required
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